# Monthly Newsletter



1 February 2025



## Let's Take a Look Back At January, 2025:

January was a fantastic month at Reedsburg Country Club and 1924 Bar & Grill, filled with great events, friendly competition, and lively gatherings. As we step into February, we want to take a moment to reflect on all the excitement from the past month.

- -We were thrilled to host 10 private parties and banquets in our event space, welcoming families, friends, and colleagues for special celebrations. It's always an honor to be part of these memorable moments, and we appreciate everyone who chose RCC for their gatherings.
- -Winter nights were anything but dull thanks to our **Tuesday Night Cornhole League** and **Thursday Night Pub Trivia.**

Whether tossing bags or testing their knowledge, participants brought energy and enthusiasm week after week. These events continue to be a great way to connect with friends and meet new people, and we love seeing

so many of you join in the fun.

- -On **January 18,** we hosted our 3rd **Euchre Tournament**, which drew more than 20 players for a competitive and entertaining afternoon. Thank you to everyone who participated—we can't wait to do it again soon.
- -Another highlight of the month was the annual **Radio Auction**, which we proudly hosted from **January 23 through February 1.**

This event brought together local businesses and bidders from across the area, making for an exciting and successful week.

**February** promises even more opportunities to gather, compete, and celebrate together.

Whether you're joining us for a meal, a game night, or a special event, We Welcome You to be part of all that's happening at RCC.

## IN THIS NEWSLETTER YOU CAN EXPECT:

- 1). A Look Back at January 2025
- 2). 1924 Bar & Grill Events
- 3). Menu Highlights & Specials
- 4). An Update and Letter from Our GM & PGA Golf Pro
- 5). Staff & Board Member Highlights
- 6). A Sneak Peak at March 2025





# Upcoming February Events & Specials:



# 1924 Bar & Grill February Events:

- Cornhole League: Join us every
   Tuesday, starting back up on January
   7th, at 6 PM—\$15 per person to play,
   with payouts that night. You don't
   need a partner. Register online ahead of
   time or in person the night of.
- Pub Trivia: Returns to its regular schedule every Thursday at 6:30 PM.
   Free to play, with weekly winners. It is a perfect night out for families and friends of all ages.
- Sheepshead Tournament: Saturday, February 15th, 12-4 PM. It's \$20 to enter and open to members and the public. The more you play, the more we pay!
- Hondo Pool Tournament: Held inside both ballrooms from February 21st-23rd, 2025. For all the details, to register, and more, visit our website.



## February Menu Specials:

Visit 1924 Bar & Grill, open Tuesday through Saturday from 11 AM to 8 PM, and explore our new menu. From comfort foods to unique twists on Wisconsin favorites like Friday Fish Fry and Saturday Surf and Turf, there's always something delicious to try!

#### Daily Specials:

- Tuesday: Pot Pies (Beef, Turkey, Chicken, Pork - changes weekly)
- Wednesday: Half-roasted chicken with Dumplings
- Thursday: Tacos (3 tacos with chips & salsa - changes weekly)
- Friday: Fish Fry (Lunch & Dinner options)
  Saturday: Surf & Turf (5oz sirloin, 3 grilled shrimp, choice of side, soup & salad bar)

Celebrate Valentine's Day, Friday February 14th, at 1924 Bar & Grill with a special menu featuring savory appetizers, indulgent entrées, and decadent desserts. Visit our website for details and to make reservations.

# An Update From Our GM:

# Greetings 2025 Reedsburg Country Club Members:

I hope you're enjoying your offseason, wherever you may be! January has been a busy month so far. Between post-holiday parties and the start of the radio auction, we are on pace for our best January revenue yet!

RCC is proud to host the Reedsburg United Fund Radio Auction this year and, hopefully, for years to come.

2024 was another great year for RCC. We celebrated our centennial anniversary, welcomed many new members, and enjoyed an incredible golf season with prime weather. Our membership numbers remain strong—we now have well over 400 members across all categories, and we haven't even seen what the spring will bring yet!

For those of you itching to swing the clubs, I want to remind you that the course is not open yet and will remain closed until conditions are optimal for both our members and the business.

Historically, the second week of April is a good target for opening. Prior to that, we will keep you updated on any potential early opening plans.

The first member event to look forward to as part of your membership is the Member Mixer, our official kickoff to the golf season. It is always scheduled for one of the Sundays at the end of May—be sure to keep an eye

out for the announcement and RSVP when the time comes.

Our new menu launched at the beginning of December, and I encourage you to visit 1924 Bar & Grill at Reedsburg Country Club to support your club and enjoy some great food.

Additionally, we will be sending out member surveys throughout the offseason to gather feedback and improve your RCC experience. Please take the time to complete them!

A club is only made better by the input of its members.

Thank you, as always, for your support of RCC. See you around the campus!

- Luke Whitaker



# WAYS TO STAY CONNECTED

1). Public & Members Only Facebook Pages

2). Public Instagram page

3). SnapChat, LinkedIn, & Pinterest Account

4). Subscribed Email Marketing Lists

5). Visiting RCC & 1924 Bar & Grill

6). Visiting Our Website

# A Note From Our PGA Golf Pro:

## Happy New Year:

On behalf of the Pro Shop staff, welcome back to our returning members, and a special welcome to those joining us for the first time! Founded in 1924,

Reedsburg Country Club takes pride in offering exceptional course conditions and a top-notch golf experience. While RCC has always been open to the public, its longstanding success is driven by the incredible community of members who call this club home.

Being part of a club that continually invests in its course and clubhouse is truly exciting. If you're new, you'll quickly see that our membership feels more like a family than a traditional club.

Many of our members have been here for decades and understand the importance of growth, warmly welcoming new golfers into the RCC community.

After 25 years as your Head Golf Professional, my passion for RCC remains as strong as ever.

I love coming to work each day, surrounded by people who care about one another and share a deep love for this club.

Let's make this season one to remember!

-Bob Feller



# Employee Highlight:



### Meet Our PGA Golf Pro Bob Feller:

Bob Feller earned his PGA Class A membership in 1997 and has spent over 20 years at Reedsburg Country Club as PGA Head Professional. Passionate about growing the game, he has helped members, juniors, and guests improve their skills while attending numerous PGA teaching seminars to refine his instruction.

Under Bob's leadership, RCC launched the National First Tee Program in 2013. Now serving over 100 youth golfers ages 4-17, it is one of the largest programs in Wisconsin, teaching both technical skills and core values like respect, honesty, and sportsmanship.

In 2017, Bob received the PGA Youth Player Development Award for Wisconsin, recognizing his leadership in junior golf.

When not at RCC, Bob enjoys time with his wife, Heidi, the Chief Inspirational Officer (CIO) for #SocialSchool4EDU, his daughter Hannah, and his son Eli.

# Board Member Highlight:



# Meet Our Vice President Chad Ellett:

Chad Ellett has been a member of Reedsburg Country Club for roughly ten years and often reflects on how much sooner RCC could have been a part of his life. It truly is the place to be, regardless of your golf handicap.

Elected to the board six years ago, Chad is now entering his third term. With over 25 years in the food and hospitality industry, his expertise has helped guide RCC forward.

Chad's primary objective as a board member is to ensure RCC remains profitable and thrives for another hundred years, allowing future generations to enjoy it just as much as members do today. In recent years, RCC has made great strides, including replacing aging grounds equipment—vital for sustaining the club's future.

RCC's talented employees have been key to its growth, making Chad's time on the board both rewarding and enjoyable. It has truly been an honor to serve.



## A Sneak Peak Into March At Reedsburg Country Club & 1924 Bar & Grill:

March is shaping up to be an exciting month at Reedsburg Country Club and 1924 Bar & Grill, with plenty of activities for everyone to enjoy.

Our **Tuesday Cornhole League** continues **weekly** at **6 PM**, offering a fun and competitive evening for just **\$15 per person**. No partner is required, and payouts happen each night, so come join the fun!

On **Thursdays, Pub Trivia** is at **6:30 PM**, where friends and families of all ages can test their knowledge in a lively and welcoming atmosphere, with prizes for weekly winners and **free** to play.

**St. Patricks Day** is almost here and we have a fun night of Celebration planned for you. On **Saturday, March 15th,** we will be hosting the annual **Shamrock Gala**,

We will also be a stop on the **St. Patty's Day Pub Crawl** in Reedsburg Wi, from **3-7 PM.** Visit our website for all the details.

The excitement continues with our next **Double Deck Euchre Tournament** on **Saturday, March 22nd**, a great opportunity to showcase your skills in this classic card game. Visit our website to register today.

Whether you're looking for a night out with friends, a romantic date, or a chance to show off your skills, we have something for everyone.

We look forward to seeing you!

